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To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners  

 

From: Kecia S. Williams, Director of 911  

 

Date: May 25, 2023 

 

Re: Resolution Authorizing 911 Central Dispatch to Explore the Possibility of Providing 

 Contract Dispatch Services for the City of Ann Arbor 

 

The City of Ann Arbor with a population of 121,000 has requested research into exploring 

dispatch contract services with 911 Central Dispatch.  Ann Arbor is currently contracting with 

the Washtenaw County Sheriff’s Office for police dispatching services and Huron Valley 

Ambulance (HVA) company for fire dispatching services.  They would like to be dispatched by 

the same entity, as it is more efficient, reducing dispatch times when both their police and fire 

departments are simultaneously needed at the same scene.  

 

Research into the feasibility of providing dispatch contract services for the City of Ann Arbor 

will be cost free for 911 Central Dispatch.  If any unanticipated charges are encountered, the City 

of Ann Arbor will cover the cost.   

   


